
_ Page 1 of 1

2802 BECEIV^>
Tate, Michele QEC

From: Amy Foertsch [amy4ch@consolidated.net] u \ U c _ ( ^ ^ % ^ & l S & ^ ^

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 7:44 PM ^ " "

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: regulations on wood fired boilers

Leave the Wood fired boilers alone. We do not need any more regulations and restrictions. Many people rely on
these to heat their homes affordably and can not afford any other restrictions or regulations. Local authorities can
handle this on their own. State government should stay out.
Thank you,
Amy Foertsch
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